
The Salt Lake Deanery has been busy the last couple of months attending convention, 
participating in Holy week and continuing to serve their communities and parishes. The 
Cathedral of the Madeleine held a mini retreat about Mercy. The Catholic Woman’s League 
held their Annual Membership Tea at the end of April. Our Lady of Lourdes Magna put on an 
Easter egg hunt for the children and are selling baked goods at Bingo. Saint Ann’s Guild held 
their Mother’s Day bake sale with the proceeds going towards their many acts of service.  Saint 
Olaf helped with the reception for the RCIA candidates after the Easter Vigil and will be 
replacing their June meeting with a fun, social get together. Saint Marguerite’s council 
delivered 40 lilies with an Easter card to their homebound parishioners and nursing home 
residents. Saint Patrick’s council is continuing to help with monthly Bingo on the first 
Saturday of the month. Saint Vincent de Paul’s council has been busy running Coffee and 
Donuts twice a month after masses and are actively recruiting new members. 

The Salt Lake Deanery held their annual fundraiser Spring Luncheon in March. Our Lady 
of Lourdes Magna council with Saint Marguerite council co-hosted the event at Our Lady of 
Lourdes Magna church. We invited Phil Notarianni to come speak to us about “The Early 
Beginnings of Catholicism in Utah”. The luncheon was well attended with close to a hundred 
women and everyone seemed to enjoy the afternoon. 

Our next meeting will be on June 10th at Saint Olaf’s Church. We will be looking at our 
budget for the next year and will be choosing dates for next year’s meetings.  We will do a wrap 
up of our annual Spring Luncheon. We will be discussing ideas for the National Convention 
center pieces and will come up with a plan to make it happen. We will also discuss the two 
major events of the summer, the Eucharistic Revival Mass and the 2023 National Convention 
and learn how we can participate. 


